
March 25, 2024 

NIAGARA TENPIN BOWLING ASSOCIATION 

Will be holding the Annual Meeting on  

Sunday, June 9, 2024 at 11:am  

Via ZOOM 

THIS MEETING IS OPEN TO ALL 2023-2024 SANCTIONED MEMBERS of  
Niagara Tenpin Bowling Association 

 
This meeting is being held via Zoom to allow the Board of Directors to 
report to the 2023-2024 sanctioned membership on the operation of the 
association and to allow the opportunity to state their suggestions to the 
Board of Directors. 
 
 
RSVP TO zoomam@ntba.ca if you wish to attend. Please respond no later 
than June 1, 2024.  
 
Only those 2023-2024 sanctioned members who respond will receive an 
email with the meeting information and the link to the meeting. 
 
This is your association and this is your opportunity to come out and 
support the Board of Directors.   
 
Please sign up now to attend the Zoom meeting. 
 
On behalf of the NTBA Board of Directors 
 
Charlotte Konkle 
President, NTBA 
ckonkle@ntba.ca 

Niagara Tenpin Bowling Association 
www.ntba.ca 


